Dear Parents and Carers,

Well, the first full term is almost complete and we are so proud of how far the chil-
dren have come.

This week

We have been writing our wish lists for Father Christmas, talking about our family traditions and thinking about
all the things that make Christmas a special time of the year. We also had fun dressing up as Elves and getting
ready for our Nativity.

Next week

There are lots of dates to remember for the coming week! It is our class Nativity, on Wednesday 13th December
at 9am, we hope to see lots of you there. On Thursday 14th December it is our school Christmas lunch and chil-
dren can come to school wearing a Christmas jumper . Then on Friday 15th December it is our Christmas craft
afternoon.

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team



